
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your PTA needs you! 
Calling all crafters, creators and 

anyone who wants to help . . .  

Sharmans Cross Junior School’s Summer Fair is on Friday 

3rd July.  The theme this year is ‘Garden Party’.  We 

really need help with making homemade craft items to sell 

– could you volunteer your skills? 

The PTA hope to be able to sell all sorts of trinkets that 

our children and families would like to buy.  The PTA will of 

course help anyone, who volunteers their time, with sourcing 

materials, but if anyone is able to donate materials to use 

that would be fantastic!! 

Please contact Emma W via email sharmanscrosspta@hotmail.co.uk if you 

would like to help. 

As always, help is extremely appreciated and gratefully 

received in order to make fundraising events for our 

children’s school a success. 


